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PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion introduces a new Master Plan 
for parks and green spaces

Vaudreuil-Dorion, March 20, 2019 – The City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s 2018-2025 Master Plan for 
parks and green spaces was presented to City Council at the regular meeting held on Monday in 
the Council Chamber at City Hall.

The Plan will serve as a planning tool for the purpose of  assessing the current scenario as well as 
identifying and prioritizing a series of  actions to be implemented by the city of  Vaudreuil-Dorion 
over the next seven years. More precisely, the Plan will be useful in providing an overview of  the 
territory and will make it possible to observe urban development trends and changes in the 
ways people use parks. It will provide an assessment of  the current state of  the parks within the 
territory, including any sports and recreational facilities they provide. The Plan will also be an 
important strategic planning tool for City Managers and elected officials, enabling them to plan 
their investments adequately in existing parks and future ones.

“The landscape of  the City has changed dramatically over recent years. This Plan will serve as 
a guiding principle for both Municipal Management and City Council to rely on when making 
decisions regarding any investments to be made in our parks for the years to come, based on 
the needs of  our population” declared Guy Pilon, Mayor of  the City.

The Master Plan was produced by the consulting firm BC2. It can be viewed on the City’s web-
site (ville.vaudreuil-dorion.qc.ca), by clicking on Recreation and Culture / Recreation Facilities 
/ Parks and green spaces.
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